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Dear Addressee,

This document is formatted to have the correct margins to be printed on the updated University letterhead. The correct letterhead has the Coug spirit mark with no shield. If you are a member of the College of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences and would like to order letterhead please contact Sarah Kohler (skohler@wsu.edu) and or Apryl Rash (apryl.rash@wsu.edu).
All text is 1.2 inches from the left, flush left with the line in the Washington State University logo. If additional pages are needed, the left-hand margin of the letter should be maintained. The format shown here is typeset in Corbel. Proxima Nova is the recommended typeface for university correspondence, with Corbel and Arial being the recommended alternatives if you do not have access to Proxima Nova. There is no specified font size under the current brand guidelines. You can find full brand guidelines including the specified fonts at brand.wsu.edu/.
Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet,


	

